



Attention all 3rd, 4th and 5th graders....

do you have a love of science?...or maybe you just want to learn more and have some fun! Well...we've got the opportunity for you! Hardy is starting it's first ever <u>after-school SCIENCE CLUB!</u> We will be meeting twice monthly on Mondays from 3:40 until 5:00. We will have a fall session and a winter/spring session and there will be a supply cost of \$25 for fall (7 sessions) and \$35 for winter/spring (10 sessions). Here's a sampling of some of the fun things we're going to do this year.....gravity, technical drawing & journaling, meteorology, egg drop physics, germs, gumdrop architecture, metric olympics, flight, Scrapbox cars, heart health, science of fingerprinting, volcanoes, sinking/floating, "Survival School," "Honey I Shrunk the Kids" (atoms), whale day and TWISTER!

Look for our "Science Scoop" newsletter with "Points to Ponder," "Yahooligans Challenges," "Journal Jogs," "Surfs Up," "Great Reads," "Watch This," "What's Happening?" "Science Trivia" and more!

If you'd like to sign up for the <u>FALL</u> session, please fill out the following information and return it to school, along with your \$25 check made payable to Hardy PTO, <u>NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, SEPT 21st</u>. Our first meeting will be on Monday, Sept 26th. HURRY....ITS FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE AND WE ONLY HAVE 25 SPOTS OPEN!

Questions? Contact club patron Laura Weakland at (248) 437-3276/ LPWeakland@aol.com or fifth grade teacher Katrina Schoch at schochk@slcs.us